
25 July 2023

Murray Burton
Principal
Elim Christian College
PO Box 58 644
Botany
Manukau 2163
Auckland

Dear Murray

Managing National Assessment Report 

Enclosed is a copy of the report summarising the findings of the 2023 Managing National 
Assessment review for Elim Christian College 

Now that the report is final, it will become available to the public via the Find a School and 
its MNA report link on NZQA’s website.

The review found no significant issues. In combination with the most recent Education 
Review Office report, it confirms the school is meeting the requirements of the Consent to 
Assess Against Standards on the Directory of Assessment Standards Rules 2022 and its 
Guidelines. 

Based on the findings in this report it is anticipated the next Managing National 
Assessment review will be conducted within three - five years.

Yours sincerely

Frank Moran
School Relationship Manager 

CC Carol Pottow


